KANSAS CITY NEW YORK

GRAND AVENUE AND MCGEE AT TWENTY-FIFTH
KANSAS CITY

October 27, 1944

My, Phog Allen

Director of Phvsical Education,
University of Kansas,

Lawrence, Kansss

Dear Phog:

Thanks very much for
vour nice letter of Octer 26, and the inform-

ation that it contzined regarding tickets for
the Missouri - Kansas coming football game.

We will look over at
this end, and see what we can do.

Sincerely yours,

HALL BROTzéis’ inc.
/4gég?5232;1e£i:i?;e

CAP/ 3b

TUNE IN ‘Weel '@M%@.’ EVERY FRIDAY NIGHT



